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Special Notice (2021/2022) No. 12 

COVID-19 Vaccination Programme  

Further Expansion of Vaccination Arrangements 

(S.1 ~ S.6)  

 

 

 

 

24th January, 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Please be informed of the following: 

 

The Government announced on 24 December 2021 that the COVID-19 Vaccination Programme will 

be further expanded starting from 1 January 2022. The arrangements include all eligible persons who 

have received two doses of the BioNTech vaccine with the second dose received six months ago 

can receive the third dose of vaccine; persons aged 12 to 17 can make reservations for and 

receive the second dose of the BioNTech vaccine at least 12 weeks after the first dose of the 

BioNTech vaccine. Vaccination is a vital step in the fight against the virus and the epidemic. The 

School encourages students to continue to get vaccinated proactively. And the School encourages 

those who have not received any vaccination yet to get vaccinated. (Please consult your family 

doctor on the suitability for vaccination, if necessary.) 

 

The Government provides the following two types of COVID-19 vaccines, namely Sinovac 

CoronaVac vaccine and Fosun/BioNTech vaccine, which are used for preventing COVID-19 caused 

by SARS-CoV-2 virus. 

 

Parents and guardians can make their bookings at CVCs for their children through the COVID-19 

Vaccination Programme website (https://booking.covidvaccine.gov.hk/forms/index.jsp) direct. 

Persons aged below 18 should bring along the completed Consent Form to the CVCs for vaccination.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://booking.covidvaccine.gov.hk/forms/index.jsp
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Parents can also make an appointment with private doctors or clinics under the Vaccination 

Programme for vaccination of Sinovac vaccine direct. The list of private doctors/clinics is available 

at the designated website of the Vaccination Programme (https://www.covidvaccine.gov.hk/en/VSS); 

or at private healthcare institutions concerned under the Pilot Scheme for BioNTech vaccine for free 

(the contact details of enrolled private healthcare institutions is at 

https://www.chp.gov.hk/files/pdf/list_vssdr_covid_bnt_pilot_eng.pdf). Moreover, students can also 

make appointment at designated SHSCs for vaccination of Sinovac vaccine. Parents can call Student 

Health Service at 2856 9133 during service hours from 9:00am to 1:00pm and 2:00pm to 6:00pm 

from Monday to Friday (except public holidays) for appointment booking. 

 

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact the School General Office at 2571 1285 during 

office hours. 

 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Wong Chung Leung 
Principal 
 

 
Remarks: Please sign the reply slip on or before 31/01/2022 (Monday). 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bible verse of the month: 
 

Blessed are those who mourn, for they will be comforted. (Matthew 5:4) 

https://www.covidvaccine.gov.hk/en/VSS
https://www.chp.gov.hk/files/pdf/list_vssdr_covid_bnt_pilot_eng.pdf
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REPLY SLIP 
 
 

Date:        

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I acknowledge the matters stated in Special Notice (2021/2022) No. 12 and will comply with the 

school arrangements. 

 

 

       Signature of Parent/Guardian: __________________________ 

       Name of Parent/Guardian:    __________________________  

       Name of student: ___________________ Class:_____ No:____ 

 


